
2SOn Thursday 26th October we took part in a 
Platform Rail Education Trip to Worcester. 
We had our ticket stamped and enjoyed the 
views, noises and movement of the train. We 
enjoyed ordering, paying and eating our lunch in 
Worcester. 2S had a lovely time and behaved so 
well, we are very proud of them.


